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PTA Uniform Hut
Fhkxxx***E*The PTA Uniform Hut will be open on Mondays 8.45am-9.15am****x*x***

PLEASE CONTINUE TO DRIVE SLOWLY AND THOUGHTFULLY IN GEORGE LANE AND
PLEASE BE RESPECTFUL TO OUR NEIGHBOURS

Year 7 Admissions Information
Please see the information below from Newstead Wood School.
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== NEWSTEAD WO0OOD ScHoOL

“creating opportunities for success”

Avebury Road, Orpington, Kent BR6 9SA Tel: 01689 853 626

Email: office@newsteadwood.co.uk Website: www.newsteadwood.co.uk

Dear Sir or Madam,

We are very pleased to advise you that Newstead Wood School are conducting personal school tours until the end of the first
half-term as we were unable to hold our usual Open Day this year.

Whilst these were only available for students in Year 6, we are delighted to announce that we are now able to invite additional
students who are considering our school for their future secondary school place.

We are also very pleased to be able to offer a package of tailored online learning support material to those eligible for pupil
premium once they have submitted their application to sit our Entrance Test, to provide further support and assistance for these

children as part of their preparation.

Tours can be booked through our main website, using the link provided on our homepage. Spaces are available on a limited
basis, and we therefore advise parents and carers to book early to avoid disappointment.

We would very much appreciate you passing this information to parents and carers who would be interested in visiting our
school, particularly those who may benefit from our pupil premium support offer.

With best wishes,

Malini Chopping
PA to Headteacher

Newstead Wood School
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http://www.newsteadwood.co.uk/
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For the parents of girls who could be interested in considering Bromley High Senior School, please see the attached
flyer for the Open Morning on Saturday 2" October.

Please see the attached letter from Dr Black outlining some Year 7 admissions information for parents of children
who might wish to consider Dulwich College as a secondary school.

School Photographs
Bentley, our school photographers will be in school on Wednesday 29" September 2021 to take individual and
sibling school photos.

If your child normally wears their PE kit on this day, please can your child wear their normal school uniform but
bring a pair of trainers into school so that they can swap into them for PE. They can stay in their uniform for PE just
for this day.

Clubs
Information for parents and carers of children attending after school clubs:

Some of the after school clubs have asked us to pass on the request for adults picking up their children not to
arrive before the end of the session and to wait in the place allocated by the club. Please speak to the club leader if
you are unsure about where to wait.

Upcoming dates

PTA Fireworks — Saturday 6" November
PTA Panto - Saturday 4™ December
Christmas Fair - Sunday 5" December

Theme Lunches

Please see the attached menus for upcoming Theme Lunches:
Black History Month — 1 October

American Day — 7 October

Mexican Feast — 2 November

Fireworks Night - 5 November

BYMT

BYMT is starting a Ukulele Band. Please see the following information:

BYMT UKULELE BAND
Children in school years 1-6

Wednesdays 4.30-5.30pm
BYMT, Southborough Lane, Bromley, BR2 8AA

This fun new band will start after the October and for more information or to register your interest, please visit :
https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/reqistration#/course/169

Financial support may be available via our Young Musician's Bursary.


https://ukbromley.speedadmin.dk/registration#/course/169/0/0/137

= BYMT Ukilele Band

WEDNESDAYS

4.30-5.30pm

BYMT | Southborough Lane | BR2 8AA

More more information or to register your interest,
please visit www.bymt.co.uk

or use the link below
Mips /[ ukbromiey wpeedadmin S/ regatatond  cowa/ 169

Reporting Illnesses — Details of symptoms must be given

Could we please kindly ask that, when you are reporting an absence for your child due to illness, the full symptoms
of the illness are provided. We are then able to record the illness absence correctly, and are able to identify
common illnesses in a particular class or year group. Please see and follow the COVID-19 Symptoms Protocols
circulated on September 9" should your child display any of the COVID-19 symptoms. We appreciate your
cooperation and support in this matter.

Any absences have to be reported to the school no later than 9am. An absence MUST be reported every day until
your child returns to school, even if this is a continued absence. This ensures we can follow our Safeguarding
procedures.

Dogs not permitted on school site

Please be reminded that dogs are not permitted on the school site. Therefore, please refrain from bringing dogs
onto the school premises, this includes dogs that are carried, or are in carriers. Many thanks for your cooperation in
this matter.

Nut Free school
Please be reminded that we are a nut-free school and this includes pesto. Please refrain from including nut-based
foods in your child’s packed lunch.

The PTA desperately needs volunteers who can spare an hour a week to help in the uniform hut. If you can help,
please email clewis@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk.

PTA Volunteers Gardening Projects

The PTA are seeking volunteers to help out with the gardening projects on an ad hoc basis. If you would like to help
with the outdoor spaces, please email clewis@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

ParentPay PTA Donations

Our fabulous school PTA welcome donations to fund school supplies for our children, including renovating our
outside areas, and providing much needed cleaning equipment. All donations go directly to helping every single
child at Hayes Primary School. Donations of any amount are greatly appreciated, and throughout the year the PTA
will let you know what your contributions have paid for. PTA Donations are now available on ParentPay with a
minimum donation amount of £2. As always, your continued support is really appreciated.
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BYMT Music Lessons

Music Lessons are available to all children in KS2. The BYMT application can be found on our school website. If you
would like your child to have music lessons, please complete the application form and return to school by email to
admin@hayes-pri.boromley.sch.uk

We will then forward these on to BYMT who will contact you directly.

Breakfast Club and After School Clubs

Please note that the booking for Breakfast Club and After School Club has moved online with Parentpay.

This is to ensure that there are enough staff and spaces available for those children who wish to attend; in addition,
it allows the club to move people up waiting lists when children no longer need the clubs.

Term Term Dates Booking Window Open | Booking Window Closes

Autumn Term 1 Thursday 2 September to NOW 30 August
Friday 15 October

Autumn Term 2 Tuesday 2 November to NOW 15 October
Wednesday 22 December

Spring Term 1 Wednesday 5 January to 2 September 22 December
Friday 11 February

Spring Term 2 Monday 21 February to Friday | 2 September 11 February
1 April

Summer Term 1 Tuesday 19 April to Friday 27 5 January 1 April
May

Summer Term 2 Monday 6 June to Friday 22 5 January 27 May
July
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